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Dear Dr Fielding, 

 

Re: Ref No: HREC/18/QRBW/107:  PET/CT FIRST: Prospective study of up-front PET/CT 

in guiding diagnostic interventions in investigating pulmonary nodules suspicious for lung 

cancer 

 

I refer to correspondence dated 26 June 2018 in relation to this study.  On 02 July 2018, I approved of 

the addition of Professor Andreas Moller as an Associate Investigator on the study and approved of 

the following amended documents: 

 

Document  Version  Date  

Protocol   2  25 June 2018  

Participant Information Sheet & Consent Form   4  25 June 2018  

 

This will be noted by the Committee at the 13 August 2018 meeting. 

 

If you have not already done so, please liaise with the RBWH Research Governance Office  

(07 3646 8579) regarding any site-specific requirements. 

 

Please note that all requirements of the original approval still apply, and annual progress reports 

should continue to be provided until the study has been completed. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Research Ethics Coordinator on 07 

3646 5490. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr Gordon McGurk 

Chairperson Human Research Ethics Committee 

Royal Brisbane & Women’s Hospital (EC 00172) 

13.07.2018 
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